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I am in full support of developing renewable energy sources and ways to better our enviroment but is there any reason OHV land is
continually targeted. I have seen plenty of maps which lead me to believe there is lots of sutiable land that is not frequented by
OHYV users. We are people who operate on public land, under the rules given by state and local govt. There is no reason we

should have to give up what little land we have left if there are other alternatives. I beg you to reconsider the location of your
proposal.



